£ DALLAS

" SEMICONDUCTOR

240 Soemih Beliwood Parkway
Dallas, Texns 75244-3292
Phone (72 37 -£000

May 1, 1898

Re: HNVRAM and Delay Line Products
Year 2000 compliance

Diear Customer,

Thank you for yvour interest with regard to Dallas Semiconductor's Year 2000 (Y2K)
product plans.

There are no products in the NVEAMs, Silicon Timed Gircuits or RS-232 drivers product
lines that have date sensitivity, Therefore, Year 2000 compliance is not an issue with
these products.

If you have further gquestions regarding Year 2000 compliance for these products, please
do not hesitate ta call or email me.

Sincerely,
Dallas Semiconductor

< A

Steve Brightman

Group Manager, NWREAM & Delay Line Products
(872) 371-3865

steve. brightman@dalsemi.com



